
Council Order: 2025-029​ ​ Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard 
May 19, 2025 

 

FY25 Budget TransfersTransfer of General Fund Free Cash for HVAC System 

 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $75,000 from the certified General 
Fund free cash to purchase, repair or maintain the Town Hall HVAC system. 

 

Explanation: The HVAC system at the Town Hall is now 30 years old.  One rooftop unit is no 
longer functional and two other units are having significant mechanical issues.  Summer is fast 
approaching and we are hoping to procure and replace the units as soon as possible. 

 


